
 

 

 

 

23rd March 2023 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Easter Early Closure 

 
On Friday 31st March, the Academy will close at 12.30 pm.  Students are expected to attend in full school 
uniform. 
 

For your information, the timings for the day will be as follows: 
 

Registration  8.30 am – 9.00 am 
 

Period 1  9.00 am – 10.00 am  Normal lessons 
 

Period 2  10.00 am – 11.00 am  Normal lessons 
 

Break   11.00 am – 11.45 am  Students can get lunch 

 

Period 3  11.45 am – 12.30 pm  Form Time 

 
12.30 pm  Students dismissed 

 
All students return to school on Monday 17th April 2023 at the normal time of 8.25 am. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Mr E Cole 

Assistant Principal  


